
To: All Agency Members 
 All Children and Youth Service Units  
 All Family Service Units 
 All Elderly Service Units 
From: Jane Tsuei 
 Business Director (Service Development)  
Date: November 9, 2007 
 

Good Practice Sharing 2007-2008 
“Seminar on Trauma Intervention” 

 

Date: December 6, 2007 (Thursday) 
Time: 2:15 p.m. to 5:30 p.m.  
Venue: Room 103, Duke of Windsor Social Service Building,  
 15 Hennessy Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong. 
Fee: $60 (including a Publication) 

 

Since 2003, the Council launched a series of good practice sharing with the aims of facilitating 
improvement in service quality, promoting a sharing culture in our social service sector and 
encouraging exchange of practice wisdoms. 

Social workers in different services might need to handle various types of trauma cases. In order 
to facilitate sharing of practical experience and wisdom, we have invited psychologist, 
bereavement counselor and frontline worker to speak on their work. You and your colleagues 
are cordially invited to participate in this Seminar. 

Enclosed herewith are the programme and enrolment form for your reference and use.  Please 
kindly return the completed enrolment form with a crossed cheque payable to “The Hong Kong 
Council of Social Service” to us on or before December 3, 2007.  Should you need any further 
information, please feel free to contact Ms Karlie Tang at 2864-2958. 

Thank you. 
 
Encl. 
c.c.  Specialized Committee on Family & Community Service 
 Specialized Committee on Children & Youth Service 
 Specialized Committee on Elderly Service 


